

Pre-K Registration Now Open
Posted on January 24, 2022 

Wynantskill UFSD is now accepting 
Pre-Kindergarten applications for the 2022-2023 school year.
Students must be 4-years-old by Dec. 1 to enroll.
Applications are due by February 8th, 2022 
Please note due to the program’s limited enrollment an application does not guarantee a spot in the program.
Applicants will be notified by March 4th, 2022
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